
From: Renaud, Bernie 
To: Anisa Bala 
Cc: Stephen Shanfield 
Subject: Serenity Circle mailbox Agenda March 9th, 2021 
Date: Thursday, March 4, 2021 3:00:58 PM 

Dear council members: 
I am a resident of Serenity Circle and have signed the petition to have the mailbox for Serenity Circle moved to 
Serenity Circle. 

 
The current location on Ellis Street is a hazard and with the no parking/no stopping signage makes it illegal to stop 
at the mailbox. 
I would challenge all of the councilors and administrative staff to stop at the mailbox on Ellis and pretend you’re 
retrieving mail. 
Every time I stop to retrieve our mail I cringe, since I may be holding up traffic and I am stopped illegally. This is a 
totally uncomfortable 
and potentially dangerous maneuver. 

 
It has been suggested that the Serenity location is an issue due to “safety”. 
I would submit that the current Ellis location is a bigger safety hazard that will only get worse as the traffic 
increases. 

 
Common sense and logic would dictate that the mailbox be located where it would be the most safe, on Serenity 
Circle. 
I respectfully request that you let logic and common sense prevail. 
Sincerely, 

 
Bernie Renaud,  
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